Water Resocurces Division = Surface Water Branch
207 Federal Building
Tacoms 2, Washington

Jamary 28, 1953

Mr. J. Y. B. ’dells, Chief
Surface Water Branch

U. S. Geological Survey
Washington 25, D. C.

Several years ago this offiece sent to Washington the
basic material for a report on the floods of the Skagit River in
this state. This had been prepared originaily by James Stewart
about 30 years ago. Some additional work was done on the report
in Tacoma and Mr. Eisenlohr did quite a lot of it in Washington
before returning it to ns. He found that he did not have time to
complete it. It lies here unfinlshed and would requlre one to two
man month's of work if it were to be prepared for publication. It
prebably should be published as a part of a water-supply paper.

' This report was discussed with My, Hardiszon when he was
here lasi week and he suggested that it might serve much the same
purpose to the public as if it were a report on a current flood,
If you coneur in this viewpoint it is belisved justifiable that
some funds be allotted to complete the repori, when and if you
could make them available without hindering the preparation of
current flood reports. It is quite diffieult for me to make an
accurate estimate of the amount needed, but I believe we could
compliete the work necessary to be done in Tacoms for neot more than
$1,000. This project should not be done until next fiscal year,
however.

Your favorable consideration of the above will be
appreciated.

F. ¥, Veateh
Pstrict Engineer
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$7,300 in 2005 dollars.




